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From: Rob Snihur
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: deadline extension request
Date: Monday, February 15, 2021 4:46:12 PM

Hi Jim,
We request an extension of the issuance deadline on the liquor license
for Madison Local Motive.  The entire train depot site has been undergoing 
construction over the past year and we are still waiting for the electrical
power and plumbing to be reconnected to our establishment.  Therefore 
we have not yet passed the required inspections.

Thank you.

Robert Snihur
Liquor Agent for Madison Local Motive
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